
Dear User,

The following changes to  your  Apple  ID  were  made  on 20 February  2020

Billing Information

If you did not make these changes, or if you believe an unauthorised person has accessed your account, you should change your password as soon as possible from your Apple ID account page at
https://appleid.apple.com.

Sincerely,

Apple
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